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Lawrence, Myrl

From: Lawrence, Myrl
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 1:25 PM
To: phil.witter@canfor.com
Subject: RE: NetDMR COR Submission NCR for ARG550540 and ARG550398

 
  
January 29, 2021 
 
Phil Witter 
Canfor – Anthony Forest Products, LLC 
Urbana Sawmill 
 
 
RE:     NPDES Permit Number  ARG550540 and ARG550398, Canfor Anthony Forest Products, LLC 
          Request for Additional Information 
 
Dear Mr. Witter, 
 
DEQ received the Non-Compliance reports associated with the above named permits. Please provide the name of the 
engineering firm preparing the evaluation and corrective action recommendations, and a copy of the Corrective Action 
Plan to include milestones and final compliance date once it has been received. 
 
Your assistance is most appreciated. Please contact me directly by reply to this email or by phone should you have 
questions.  
  
Kindest Regards, 

 
Myrl V Lawrence Jr | Enforcement Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality  |  Office of Water Quality   
Enforcement Branch  
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0699 |  c: 501.319.5055 |   e: myrl.lawrence@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


